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Dear Sirs, 
 
At its fifty-sixth meeting (Geneva, 28 February - 3 March 2017), the Compliance Committee 
considered  request ACCC/M/2014/1 from the Meeting of the Parties concerning the former Yugoslav 
Republic of Macedonia and its ongoing failure to submit its national implementation report for the 
2014 reporting cycle.  
 
The Committee has requested the secretariat to inform you that, unless the former Yugoslav Republic 
of Macedonia submits its National Implementation Report for the 2014 reporting cycle by 
Wednesday, 15 March 2017, the Committee will forthwith after that date prepare draft findings 
concerning the former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia's compliance with article 10, paragraph 2 of 
the Convention. Once adopted, those findings will be submitted to the sixth session of the Meeting of 
the Parties.  
 
You are therefore strongly urged to submit the National Implementation Report for the 2014 reporting 
cycle as soon as possible and by no later than 15 March 2017 at the latest.  
 
Please feel free to contact the secretariat if you should require any clarification regarding the above. 
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona 
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